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Pending Release of Shares from Escrow 
 

Norwood Systems Limited advises that 2,017,000 ordinary shares are due for release from escrow on                       

13 April 2016. 

Norwood will be applying for quotation of these escrow shares within 10 business days after the end of the 

escrow period. 

 

For further information contact:- 

Brett Tucker 

Company Secretary 

+618 9482 0500 


